CAMBRIDGE TOWNSHIP MONTHLY MEETING
APRIL 13, 2020

THE BOARD MEETING FOR APRIL 13, 2020 WAS CANCELLED AS A RESULT OF THE COVID-19 PANDEMNIC AND
THE GOVERNOR’S EMERGENCY EXECUTIVE ORDER TO “STAY AT HOME” THAT REQUIRES TOWNSHIP
GOVERNING BODIES TO MAKE ALTERNATIVE MEETING PLANS DURING THIS PUBLIC HEALTH EMERGENCY.

DARRELL VOSIKA, CAMBRIDGE TOWNSHIP CLERK
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